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School Booklists and Materials 2023/24  

Sixth Class 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We welcome the Government iniƟaƟve which eliminates cost of schoolbook, workbooks, and 
copybooks for families. Our school order has been placed and we expect to have a large delivery in 
the coming weeks.  

There are other costs which are not covered under the new Government scheme, and we are issuing 
this list to you now for payment before the end of the school year on Thursday June 29th.  

Bus costs are an ongoing cost which are not included below, we will ask for contribuƟons during the 
school year as they arise for your child, to assist in this cost which is always subsidised by the Board of 
Management.   

Payment can be made on Aladdin and purchases are be made centrally by the school on June 29th. 

Art and CraŌ Supplies €15.00 

Pupil Personal Accident Insurance 24 hr Cover €6.40 

Photocopying €15.00 

ICT SubscripƟons €15.00 

TOTAL €51.40 

 

Please purchase the following items which your child will need for their new class. Please have 
them ready in Ɵme for your child’s first day back at school labelled with their name: 

 

White board markers 3 

Pencils 3 

Red pens 2 

Black pens 2 

Blue pens 2 

30cm ruler (non-shaƩer, non-bendy) 1 

Colouring Pencils or markers (of your choice) 1 pack 

Maths set (set of mathemaƟcal instrucƟons)  1 
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We will supply some addiƟonal items of staƟonery for your child however please do carry forward 
the following folders from this year into next year to protect books in school bags.  

 A3 Mesh zip folder  
 A4 BuƩon envelope folder 

 

I have also aƩached the informaƟon document on pupil personal insurance. Parents have found this 
useful in the past to help understand how the scheme operates. 

Schools/pupil-personal-accident/Cover-InformaƟon.html 

As we head into the final two weeks, please note that the end of year school report for your child 
will be posted on Aladdin on Thursday June 22nd, 2023. 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

___________________________ 

James Tobin 

Principal 


